
 

 
 
 
1st February 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Year 1 Parents and Carers,  
 
 
We will be holding a meeting on Monday 27th February at 2.20pm to inform you 
about the Phonics Screening check in Year 1. 
 
This meeting will provide the opportunity to explain what the children will be 
doing for the test and how you can support them at home. We will provide 
examples for you to look at and resources you can access online. We will also take 
the opportunity to remind you of strategies to support your child with reading at 
home. 
 
We hope you are able to attend the meeting,  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Hills and Mrs Martin  

 


